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POA Meetings and Events: 

¶ Rec 101, 12:30 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 30, Wellness Center  

¶ Architectural Control Committee, 9 a.m. Thursday, Feb 6, POA Office 

¶ Recreation Advisory Committee, 9 a.m. Thursday, Feb. 6, Wellness Center 

¶ Communications & Marketing Advisory Committee, 9 a.m. Friday, Feb. 7, POA Office 

First of a Two-Part Series 

By Joe Bogardus 

Illinois? Florida? That's right, people from these two states have been looking at Tellico 
Village in increasingly large numbers over the past year. 

This information came to light as the Tellico Village Property Owners Association 
marketing team conducted a final analysis of the 2013 marketing/communication 
program. The program, launched in January of last year, was the first broad scale exposure 
for the Tellico Village brand in 10 years. 

Several thousand leads were generated by the program. A lead is defined as someone who 
fills in the contact form on the Tellico Village website, phones the POA seeking materials, 
completes an information form at a trade show or submits a magazine reader service card. 

The national campaign produced leads from every state in the union and a few foreign 
countries. The states of Illinois and Florida continually finished as two of the top five 
states in a number of areas analyzed by the marketing team. 

(Continued on page 2) 

So, Whoõs Looking at Us Now? 

A Lot of People from Illinois and Florida, Thatõs Who! 

Pickleball Groundbreaking  
A ceremonial groundbreaking today kick starts the project to build eight pickleball courts 
at the Wellness Center. 

Above from left:  Jim Marotta (Pickleball Club), Bill Butera (chair, Rec Advisory 
Committee),  David Clapp (Baseline, contractor for the project), Claire Frazer (POA 
Board), and Winston Blazer (POA General Manager) 


